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Notice of Termination of Anti-dumping Investigation against Alleged Dumping of Certain 

Paper from China, Indonesia, Japan and Thailand 

 

National Tariff Commission (the “Commission”) initiated an anti-dumping investigation 

against alleged dumping of coated and uncoated writing/ printing paper produced from 100 

percent wood pulp (“Certain Paper”) originating in and/or exported from the People’s Republic 

of China, the Republic of Indonesia, State of Japan and the Kingdom of Thailand into Pakistan 

on December04, 2010 under Section 23 of the Anti-Dumping Duties Ordinance, 2000 (the 

“Ordinance”). The investigation was initiated by the Commission after establishing that the 

application lodged by Packages Limited, Lahore (the “Applicant”), domestic producer of Certain 

Paper, was in accordance with Sections 20 and 24 of the Ordinance.  

 

Withdrawal of the Application: The Applicant has withdrawn the anti-dumping application 

filed with the Commission. 

 

Termination of Investigation: In view of withdrawal of the application by the Applicant and in 

exercise of the powers conferred by Section 40 of the Ordinance, the Commission has decided to 

terminate this anti-dumping investigation.  

 

By order of the Commission. 

 

 

  (Muhammad Shahid) 

Secretary  

     September 29, 2011 

 

 

 

 

 

 


